
Diaconate Information Sessions 
 
 
Have you ever thought about becoming a deacon?   Are you curious about the deacon 
formation program of the Archdiocese of Baltimore? 
 
Another Diaconate Information Session has been planned.  
   
If you have any interest you are HIGHLY encouraged to attend one session to better 
understanding what is required to be ordained a deacon.  Wives are also highly encouraged to 
attend.  Applications can be obtained after each session. 
 

 Saturday, February 11, 2017 at 10 am at St. Mary’s Seminary, 5400 Roland Avenue, 
Baltimore, MD  21210 

 
 
Please RSVP to corr@archbalt.org or 410-547-5550, sometime before the session; indicating 
which session you will attend and if your wife will be accompanying you:   
 

mailto:corr@archbalt.org

